
Dear Resident, May 4, 2005 
 

 

 

The scope of work includes curb and gutter, asphalt pavement, 
installation of sidewalk, street lighting, sanitary sewer and water main 
improvements. 
 

 
 

If you have questions please call the Department of Public Works at 
630.620.5740. 
 

Sincerely, 

 

Village of Lombard 

DDEEPPAARRTTMMEENNTT  OOFF  PPUUBBLLIICC  WWOORRKKSS  

The Engineering Division of the Public Works 

Department will hold a public information meeting 

on Tuesday, May 17, 2005 at 7:00 PM in the 

Village Hall Community Room to discuss 

proposed roadway improvements for West Road 

from Woodland Avenue to St. Charles Road 

Village staff along with the resident engineer (an 

outside consultant) will review the basic the scope 

of job and outline what you can expect during 

construction.  Following the general presentation, 

representatives from the Village’s Engineering 

Division and the consultant will be available to 

answer questions and review plans with individual 

residents. 

Construction is anticipated to begin in late June 

and continue through early November.  Newsletters 

will be periodically mailed or hand delivered to 

keep residents informed about the progress of the 

project. 


